
“On behalf of Carers MK and the young
carers we would like to thank you and the

donators for the beautifully decorated
skateboards.

 
The young carers were all thrilled to receive
the skateboards and very eager to try them

out. This is the perfect time for them to
receive them at the start of the summer

holidays and perhaps they will watch the
Olympic street skating and be inspired by

the creativity and fun of the sport! This
donation will allow this group of young

carers to enjoy getting out with peers to be
active and share the positivity of trying

something new.”

- Sue Ackerley, Young Carer and Young
Adult Carers Team Leader

Thank you for your donation of 
6 skateboards, Volkswagen!
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